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September 2023

Harvest Festival - Monday 16" October

Dear parent / guardian,

Harvest Festival Assembly

This year, our Harvest Festival assembly will be on Monday 16" October at 2:30. All
children, from year 1 to year 6, will be singing some very special Harvest songs together,
and some children from each class will be invited to perform a poem or reading to the rest
of the school. We would be delighted if you could join us for this celebration.

Scarecrow Competition

As part of our Harvest celebrations, we will be running our annual Scarecrow competition.
Scarecrows will be displayed in the school garden and outside years 3 and 4. Adults who
attend the assembly will then be invited to walk around the gardens with their children to
view the entries. Judging will take place on Monday 16" October, and the winners will be
announced during the Harvest Festival assembly. Entries must be in by Monday 16
October at the latest. Please see the back of this letter for details.

Corby Food Bank

This year, due to the cost of living crisis, we have decided not to ask for donations of food.
However, if you would like to make a donation, or if you would like more information about

our local food bank, please visit corby.foodbank.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Thakrar

Part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies




Scarecrow Competition

To take part in our scarecrow competition, we invite you to
make your own scarecrow at home. Your scarecrow will need
clothes and something to secure it into the ground, like a long
stick or pole. Maybe you could create a scarecrow inspired by
your favourite book character!

Scarecrows must be brought to school on or before Monday
16" October, so that they can be judged and displayed in our
school garden and year 3 / 4 area.

The winning scarecrows will be announced during our Harvest
Festival assemby. We will be handing out prizes for 3, 2" and
15t place. All children who take part will receive a certificate in

assembly.

We look forward to seeing your wonderful creations!




